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Does Pier 1 Still Have Time To Save Itself?
January 29, 2020 Washington, D.C.

Jim Van Horn was quoted in a Retail Dive article, “Does Pier 1 still have
time to save itself?,” regarding the home goods specialist potential closing
of nearly half its stores.
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https://www.retaildive.com/news/does-pier-1-still-have-time-to-save-itself/571175/

